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I fish hold an Oregon state fishing license and fish Oregon rivers. I fully support SB5510 ODFW Budget POP 123.
It is critical that ODFW has the full funding to monitor Oregon’s rivers and protect their inflows so that fisheries are
thriving and healthy.  Please direct full funding for healthy watersheds.

Mike Brinkley
Eugene Oregon
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